-TULLY FREE LIBRARY

Handouts and Bulletin Board Policy

Handouts and items displayed on the bulletin board in the vestibule of the
Library primarily publicize Tully Free Library and Onondaga County Public
Library activities and services. Local activities of a civic, cultural, educational or
recreational nature may also be displayed as space permits. The intent is to give
access to as much community information as possible. For this reason, most
material is displayed for one month only.

Permission from the library director is needed to for all other items to be
posted on the bulleting board or materials left for distribution.
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